1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - April 04, 2018

By Bayview Station April 04, 2018 | 2:58 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Did you know that the SFPD recovers countless bikes annually, that are believed to have been stolen? Many of these bikes are never reunited with their owners because they could not be positively identified via serial number or other information that could connect a bike to it's rightful owner.

This does not have to happen and it's as easy as taking a couple of minutes to register your new bike with SAFE Bikes, a program created through the partnership of SFPD, SF SAFE, and some very dedicated community members. SAFE Bikes is trying to take a bite out of bike theft with bicycle theft prevention education as well registration database that can connect you with your stolen bike faster.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release